
South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY 
            Tel: 0151 727 3963  

Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk 

finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.st-finbars.co.uk 

: @StFinbarsSch 

In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

 29th November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Christmas Carols - Mill Street Ukulele Club 

 

As part of our Christmas celebrations, children in Year 3 / 4 will be hosting Mill Street 

Ukulele Club on Tuesday 10th December 2024. 

 

Children must be in school uniform, however, they can wear a Christmas hat or 

Christmas hair decoration.  

 

Yours sincerely  
 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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